
 29th June, 2022 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

UPDATE ON SAILING SCHEDULE – INTER-ISLAND FERRIES  
ON WEDNESDAY 29TH JUNE 2022 

 
 
The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island Transportation Company 
Limited wishes to advise the travelling public that further to the advisory from the 
Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service, the Tropical Storm Warning has been 
discontinued for Trinidad and Tobago. As such, the sailing schedule for Wednesday 
29th June 2022 is as follows: 
 

 Galleons Passage – the 6:30 a.m. sailing from Scarborough remains cancelled. 
 

 A.P.T. James – the 4:00 p.m. sailing from Port of Spain remains as scheduled. 
 

 Cabo Star – the 2:00 p.m. sailing from Port of Spain and the 11:00 p.m. sailing 
from Scarborough remain as scheduled. 

 
SAILING SCHEDULE - WEDNESDAY 29TH JUNE 2022 

VESSELS 
DEPARTING FROM 

PORT  OF SPAIN 
DEPARTING FROM 

SCARBOROUGH 

Galleons Passage - 
6:30 a.m. 

Cancelled 

A.P.T. James 
4:00 p.m. 

(As scheduled) 
- 

Cabo Star 
2:00 p.m. 

(As scheduled) 
11:00 p.m. 

(As scheduled) 

*Affected passengers from the 6:30 a.m. sailing of the Galleons Passage are not required to 
revalidate their ferry tickets and will be accommodated on future sailings. 

 
The travelling public is also advised that the sailing times for the duration of the 
week shall remain as scheduled.  
 


